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November 27, 2022 
 
Good Afternoon Princeton Bus Students and Families: 
 
IMPORTANT UPDATE – MESSAGE REGARDING CONTINUED BUS SERVICE CANCELLATION FOR 
JOHN ALLISON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AND STUDENTS RIDING THE KITTY BUS: 
 
We have been informed that the Old Hedley Road closure remains in place for tomorrow.  Based on this 
information it is our intent to move to our alternate bus plan beginning Tuesday, November 29th.   
 
Targeting the implementation for Tuesday will allow our Manager of Operations to communicate with the 
Town to ensure that the bridge access for walking is clear of snow/ice and confirm that any necessary weather-
related road maintenance is also complete.  
 
We understand that the cancellation of services is challenging for our families, and we appreciate your 
continued patience.   Please continue to reach out to your school’s principal should you need further support in 
finding alternate ways for students to be transported to school.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Stephen McNiven 
Superintendent of Schools 


